November 18, 2020
Zoom Meeting – 6PM
Call to Order: 6:05 PM
Pledge:  6:05 PM
Treasure’s Report:  Savings - $1,001.33…….Checking - $6,750.96…….6th grade funds - $387.34
We motioned to spend $2,000 on the Roast Beef Dinner and only ended up spending a total of $1,495.41.  We deposited $3,895 total for basket and dinner.  We made a profit of $2,399.59.  We made just under $1,300 in baskets and broke even on the dinner.
This report was accepted by Holly Wachowicz and was 2nd by Stephanie Shults
Roast Beef Dinner Recap/Feedback:  We are going to get gift cards for Jackie, Bob and Wanye Seelow.  There was a motion to spend a total of $150 in Stewart’s gift cards.  That would be
Jackie - $50 Stewart’s gift card
Bob - $50 Stewart’s gift card
Wayne Seelow - $50 Stewart’s gift card
This motion was accepted by Shaelah Dame and 2nd by Stephanie Shults
There was feedback on the dinner that the food was much better this year and a lot of customers liked the drive through idea.  The volunteers also liked the drive through idea as well.  
November Plan Status:  Turkey Disguise – We have money left over from this event. As it was motioned to spend $100 and we only spent $42.79.  We had discussed and agreed to by a snack for all students with the money left over.  The prize for each winner is the turkey hat that was made and it was already at school.  Holly and Shaelah were going to school to vote on the winners on Friday 11/20.
Teacher Gratitude Day:  The coffee and donuts from Dunkin Donuts were going to be delivered on Friday morning as well.  11/20.  
Santa’s Workshop:  Holly and Shaelah were going to do the inventory on Monday 11/23 at 12:30. 
The shopping was scheduled to be Sunday 11/29 at 6am.  We are looking for volunteers to shop.
There was a motion to spend $1,000 to do this shopping.  Stephanie Shults accepted this motion and was 2nd by Shaelah Dame.
December/Christmas: Holly just needed to get in touch with Mr. Moore to set up the Llama Day virtual tour in each classroom.  This is for December 9th.
We had talked about spending money on getting gifts for each student for Christmas.  We were talking about $15 per student.  We were going to have the teachers help with a list for their classes for each students for ideas for gifts.  Chocolate advent calendars was the discussion as well.  There was a motion to spend $1,000 on Christmas.  This was accepted by Shaelah Dame and 2nd by Stephanie Shults.
December 15th is National Cupcake Day.  Shaelah will be dropping these off at the school for this day.
January:  We were discussing and brainstorming any ideas for when the students come back from Winter Break.  We talked about a kindness/spirit week idea.
No Superintendent or Staff attended meeting so nothing to add.
Anything else:  Mr. Moore did not end up needing the $150 that was made a motion for his project he asked for.  The school was able to get this in a grant.
We are looking on ways to get more volunteers for things as well.
Meeting adjourned: 7:05
Attendees:  
Holly Wachowicz
Shaelah Dame 
Stephanie Shults 
